Mark White,
White and Co Inc,
Arizona-85602,
June 06, 2011
Employees,
White and Co Inc,
Dear Employees,
I know that our employees are planning their holiday which they are hoping that it is around the corner. The Christmas is around the corner and you are thinking that how you can best enjoy this Christmas holiday with your family and friends.
Well, this will be going a remarkable one because I have thought a special gift to all employees. This special gift is nothing else but it is the holiday of 20 days which you all are going to have on this occasion of Christmas. Taking into consideration the efforts of our employees this we have taken this decision to award our employees with such amount of free time.
I hope that with such amount of holiday you all will have enough time to best enjoy your Christmas with your family.
Wish you all Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!
Sincerely,
Mark White

